Press Release

The Waverly Board of Education has scheduled "Meet the Candidate," meetings prior to each finalist interview session for interested students, parents, and community members. The candidate meetings will be held from 3:30 to 4:20 p.m. on Tuesday, August 5th and Wednesday, August 6th. Following the candidate meetings the Board will hold final round interviews at 5:00 p.m. on each date. Final round interviews will include a twenty-minute presentation by the candidate followed by a forty-minute interview by the Board. The candidate meetings and interviews will be held in the Waverly Community Schools Administration Office Boardroom. Parents, students, staff, and community members are welcome to attend and will be allowed to provide written feedback regarding candidates to the Board following each interview.

Interview Schedule:

Tuesday, August 5, 2025, Meet the Candidate 3:30 p.m., Interview 5:00 p.m.

Christopher Huff, Director of Teaching & Learning, Waverly Community Schools

Wednesday, August 6, 2025, Meet the Candidate 3:30 p.m., Interview 5:00 p.m.

Glenn Mitcham, Deputy Superintendent, East Lansing Public Schools

If you are unable to attend the interviews and would still like to provide feedback to the Board of Education regarding the candidates and the leadership needs of the district, please email Board President Alicia Guevara at aguevara@waverlyk12.net and put Waverly Superintendent Search in the subject line of your email. Upon receipt she will distribute your email to all Board members. You can also provide feedback regarding a candidate at the QR code below. All online feedback must be submitted by 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, August 7, 2025.

